

2018-09-06 - Fedora Tech Meeting

Time/Place

This meeting is a hybrid teleconference and slack chat. Anyone is welcome to join...here's the info:

- Time: 11:00am Eastern Daylight Time US (UTC-4)
- Audio/Video Conference Link: <https://duraspace.zoom.us/my/fedora>
 - Dial-in:
 - +1 408 638 0968
 - +1 646 876 9923
 - +1 669 900 6833
 - Meeting ID:
 - 812 835 3771
- Join fedora-project.slack.com on the "tech" channel

Attendees

1. [Danny Bernstein](#)
2. [Peter Eichman](#)
3. [Bethany Seeger](#)
4. [Jared Whiklo](#)
5. [David Wilcox](#)
6. [Andrew Woods](#)
7. [Kevin Ford](#) ★
8. [Michael Durbin](#)
9. [Ben Pennell](#)
10. [Longshou Situ](#)

Agenda

1. Announcements
 2. Weekly Progress Update
 3. Monday morning
 - a. [PRs that need some love](#)
 - b. [10 bugs, 6 stories](#)
 4. Sprint Preparation
 - a. Testing
 - b. CTS
 - c. DocumentationTicket Summaries
 5. Monthly email to different community groups (bseeger)
 6. Subject URI on mementos
-
1. Please squash a bug!

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
-----	---------	------	---------	---------	-----	----------	----------	----------	--------	------------

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

2. Tickets resolved this week:

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
-----	---------	------	---------	---------	-----	----------	----------	----------	--------	------------

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

3. Tickets created this week:

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

Minutes

1. Announcements

- a. [David Wilcox](#) : Received \$50K Planning Grant from IMLS to explore issues behind and how to help adopters migrate from older versions of Fedora to newer ones. End product would be knowledge to author a grant to actually address our findings. Individuals/organizations in the community have already reached out to us and expressed interest. Begins in October.
- b. [Danny Bernstein](#) : Sprint 5 begins next week.
- c. [James Silas Creel](#) : Went live with our system this week. Public now is a DSpace exhibit, but working on Fedora exhibit. Uses IIIF. Little is custom. Mirador for demonstration purposes, but it's really embedded in Spotlight, which is our main focus.
 - i. <http://library.tamu.edu/mirador/?manifest=https://api-pre.library.tamu.edu/fcrepo/rest/mwbManifests/AustinMap/Manifest>
 - ii. <http://library.tamu.edu/mirador/?manifest=https://api.library.tamu.edu/iiif-service/dspace/presentation/1969.1/165007>
 - iii. <http://hdl.handle.net/2249.1/156300>

2. Weekly Progress Update

- a. [Danny Bernstein](#) : Are we feature complete on WebACs? Might have a PR to be tested and merged, but work largely complete. Props to [Longshou Situ](#) and [Peter Eichman](#). Let's get them reviewed and merged. [Peter Eichman](#) can probably get to [Danny Bernstein](#) PR in the next day or so.

3. Monday morning

- a. [PRs that need some love](#)
 - i. [Jared Whiklo](#) will look at one or two
 - ii. There was a lot of talk about ~~stroopwafels at this point~~
 - iii. [Bethany Seeger](#) Andrew r ; because of a ticket Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration. . That ixed first.
- b. [10 bugs](#),
 - i. Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration. - We shall
 - ii. Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration. - This might have [er Eichman](#) will test
 - iii. Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration. - Like 2823, the
 - iv. Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration. - [Danny Bernstein](#)
 - v. Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration. - [Longshou Situ](#) will

4. Sprint Preparation

- a. General
 - i. [Danny Bernstein](#) Should the first sprint be about closing open tickets? Perhaps we make a determination Monday morning.
 - ii. [Peter Eichman](#) As a heads up, we might not be able to commit two devs to the first sprint because of internal demands. We'll know better by Monday.
 - iii. [Ben Pennell](#) Also, as a heads up, I may not be able to engage in the second sprint.
- b. Testing
- c. CTS
 - i. [Danny Bernstein](#) : The challenge still stands, for those who aspire to stroopwafel glory.
- d. DocumentationTicket Summaries
 - i. [Danny Bernstein](#) : Will look at this when we start the sprint.

5. Monthly email to different community groups (bseeger)

- a. [Bethany Seeger](#) : I know that Duraspace puts out a monthly update, I was wondering if perhaps we - as the Tech group - should be doing something similar, at a lower level, to targeted groups, like Fedora-tech list and samvera. Something to underscore that work is happening, progress is being made, provide guidance about our timeline and thinking, etc. Let people know where we are going, such as ideas of upgrading or replacing Modeshape.
- b. [David Wilcox](#) : There is a monthly Fedora Newsletter. Perhaps it needs to be expanded. It is on the Wiki so editable by all, and it might be a good idea for you all to take more ownership of it.
- c. [Bethany Seeger](#) : To me it is a lot about keeping current information about Fedora out in the community, especially with developers on other projects, so that they have accurate information about what's happening with Fedora.
- d. [David Wilcox](#) : I think it is a good idea. We'll have to figure out the best approach, perhaps it is a blog post. Hearing more from Fedora devs would be helpful, especially if there is something happening that would be good to advertise.

- e. [Danny Bernstein](#) : We could provide a summary of our efforts, not a list of closed tickets but something of a sense that works is happening and progress is being made.
6. Subject URI on mementos
- a. A GET on a specific LDPRm returns a response the subject of which is the LDPRv. This could result in a number of problems. If indexing in a triplestore, there could be triples pertaining to 10 LDPRms all of the same LDPRv resulting in a collision of (likely innaccurate) information. Can API-X determine which to track this. ✓
- b. Application Link configuration. Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to

Actions

Future Agenda Topics:

- Amherst College's acrepo apache camel services: <https://gitlab.amherst.edu/acdc/repository-extension-services>
- Reviving OAI